Grant, Patricia

From: Dibble, Dickson
Sent: Friday, October 14, 2011 11:07 AM
To: 'Meeks, Eric'
Cc: Arif, Syed; Shine, Caroline; Rustin, Jeff; Parker, Wanda; Jodi.Dittell@ocfl.net;
: John Kasper@ocfl.net, Grant, Patricia
Subject: RE: ADMINISTRATIVE CHANGE - formerly ARMS ID# 0951302 (stationary) changed to ID#

7771302 (relocatable)

Dear Mr. Meeks,

Your request to have your portable Nonmetallic Mineral Processing Plant, which was previously entitled as a stationary
unit, re-classified as a relocatable unit has been processed and completed The new facility identification number is
ARMS ID# 7771302. The registration term of entitiement for #7771302 003—AG will remain the same as your most
recent registration of 08/11/2011 — 08/11/2016

After our discussion yesterday, | did some research and discovered that this unit was originally entitled to operate as a
stationary unit by our DEP Central District Office in September 2006. Your recent registration form renewal (July 11,
2011) did indicate that the unit was a relocatable, but yet we continued the re-registration as a stationary unit. |
apologize for not catching the error at the time, but since it had been previously registered as a stationary unj: |
assumed that it was to remain as the same registered type.

You might want to maintain a copy of this e-mail with the previous copies of the registration form and e-mail
acknowledgement letter which | forwarded to you to you yesterday, so that if an inspector should make a visit to your
facility, you can provide he or she with a copy.

Thank you for your time and patience and if you have any questions, comments or concerns in the future please e-mail
or call.

Have a great day!

" Sincerely yours,

listson . Dibblo

Dickson E. Dibble, ES III

Air General Permit Program :
FDEP Division of Air Resource Management
Office of Permitting & Compliance

Minerals & Metals Section

Tel. (850) 717-9071

FAX (850) 717-9001

GIC - #59571
Dickson.Dibble@dep.state.fl.us

.x

Commm CATE

in plain language

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding
state business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may
therefore be subject to public disclosure



Please take a few minutes to share your comments on the service you received from the department by clicking on this
link. DEP Customer Survey.

From: Meeks, Eric [maitto:ericm@cemddc.com]

Sent: Thursday, October 13, 2011 11:36 AM

To: Dibble, Dickson

Subject: air permit

Mr. Dibble, this is Eric Meeks with C.E.M. Enterprises Inc. d.b.a. Double D Crushers. | would like to see if there is any way
to get my air permit changed to a relocatable from stationary. The plant we have is portable and | am not sure why it is
permitted as stationary, | may have messed up when doing the paper work. | have a large job that we have, this is the
only reason I have found out that my permit is not relocatable. If there is any way you may assist me in getting it
changed so 1 do not lose this job | would greatly appreciate it. My facility # is 0951302-003 Thank you for your help.
Please let me know if there is anything else you need.



